
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

6th February 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
A Level Drama Practical Exam 
 
Your child’s A Level Drama practical exam dates have now been confirmed with the examiner and I am pleased 
to confirm the dates will be as follows: 
 
Friday 15th March - Monologue and duologue performances  
Thursday 28th March - Group pieces 
 
Attendance is mandatory as this is an exam, worth 20% of the A Level. Both exams will take place after school, 
starting at 4pm. Students are expected to stay until all performance groups have performed. We anticipate 
the evening to be finished by 5.30pm on the 15th and 7pm on the 28th, but this is dependent on the examiner 
and the breaks they wish to take in between performances. 
 
Any questions please do not hesitate to contact me 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Gemma Shuttleworth 
Head of Drama Department  


